Merrett R. Stierheim, Superintendent of Schools

## SUBJECT: PAY REDUCTION PLAN FOR MANAGERIAL AND CONFIDENTIAL EXEMPT PERSONNEL

In an effort to be uniform and consistent with all employees in the district, the Superintendent of Schools is recommending a pay reduction plan for managerial and confidential exempt employees in the same manner as set forth for all other employees. This pay reduction plan is being recommended as the result of the serious financial shortfall.

Details of this Board Agenda Item will be made available prior to the Board meeting of February 13, 2002.